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London City Airport Planning Application-22/03045/VAR

Date:14th March 2023

For the Attention of: Mr Mcfadden

Dear Sir,

As part of the above planning application reference, I would like to confirm the following points in my
commitment to the new scheme.

Personally I have lived near the airport for nearly 20 years and have seen the positive impact the
airport has had in the surrounding area.

• Development of the airport within the same footprint bringing additional internal & external
jobs

• Development of local businesses due to airport infrastructure & requirements

• Development of local area including Hotels / Schools / Housing & shops etc

• Future internal development of the airport creating new business & job opportunities

• Assisting the local community & Charity organizations with planned events and financial
commitments.

My first association to London City Airport would have been in early 2000 where I began to carry out
project installation work associated to the airport. Within the last 20 years we have seen many
improvements within the airport carried out to achieve better experience for passengers & the
surrounding areas.

As a business we have been fortunate to expand over this period & during this time we have been able
to employ local labour and invest in local apprentices within our team. Going forward we will look to
continue to invest in local employment as we develop the team for future projects within the airport.

Yours Sincerely,

Brendan Payne

Managing Director – BP Installations Ltd


